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I agree that we need to protect our community and care for our people.  We need to 

focus on the Psychological care of individuals.  A weapon is only a tool which can be 

used for good or evil.  Whether that weapon is a car, a knife, a baseball bat, or a fire 

arm, it is a tool like a hammer which also could be a weapon.  We must be 

addressing the problem and not simply the tools used by the problem.  We need to 

address the massive depression problems, the broken home problems, and the 

violence problems.   

 

This is not the correct way to protect the public.   


